COPY.
Flop's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

25th July, 1929.

Dear Sirs,

I am in receipt of your memorandum of the
oond instant relative to the steamer "CABO CULLERA", the
contents of which are noted, and with regard thereto I have to
say that in view of your remarks I shall be glad if you will

forward to this Office éﬁggport of your survey of this vessel

go far as now held.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

BILBAO.
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